


SELECTMAN’S MEETING MINUTES
April 8, 2024
	

· Selectmen in attendance: Michael Gardner, Paul Flynn, Jason Dow
· Others in attendance: Beverly Bradstreet, Matthew Lee
· Meeting Called to Order at 6:03 pm
· Opened with “Pledge of Allegiance”
· Voted and approved Meeting Minutes from March 25, 2024
· Voted and approved Disbursement/Payroll Warrants
· Voted to approve and signed April 23, 2024 Special Town Meeting Warrant 
· Voted to approve and pay $150.00 for the Shredding Event at China Transfer Station on May 4, 2024
· Voted and approved a Supplemental Property Tax for Chad Lepage in the amount of $3,980.00.
· Voted and approved an Abatement of Property Tax for Noyes Real Estate, LLC in the amount of $1,304.54.
· Road Commissioner Matt Lee had questions about cold patch and the hot box that the town owns.
· Voted on and accepted Carry Over Funds from 2023 Budget year:
Albion Bicentennial - $19,511.00
Libby Fund - $10,289.00
Cemetery Funds - $10,488.00
Highways - $111,378.00
Delta Ambulance - $7,523.00
Besse Building Maintenance - $4,562.00
ARPA Funds - $9,824.00
Fire Department 2023 balance to Capital Equipment Fund - $235.00
Fire Department Capital Equipment Fund $6,264.00
· Discussed and approved putting a door on the storage room in the town office.  Mike Gardner will take care of this.
· Discussed a letter from a town resident about electronic voting machines.  Mike Gardner will research this.
· Discussed a letter received from a town resident about a logging operation.  It was voted to send the matter to the Albion Planning Board.
· Set the Next Meeting April 22, 2024 at 6pm

Submitted Respectfully,
Beverly Bradstreet
Mike Gardner								
Jason Dow								
Paul Flynn								




